

Dromore Central Primary School 25 Mossvale Road DROMORE BT25 1DG

Tel: 028 9269 2134

Principal: Mrs H M Bentley BEd (Hons) PQHNI

29th November 2023

Dear parents/guardians,

We have received an invitation from Dromore Methodist Church to attend a Christmas event in their church. The church is generously hosting the drama company Play It By Ear on Monday 4th December 2023, who will share the story of Christmas with our P3-P6 pupils. The children will also have the opportunity to complete a Christmas craft before returning to school.

To facilitate this event, we plan to walk the children from school to the church and back in year groups throughout the day, therefore we advise you send your son/daughter to school in their school uniform, wearing suitable footwear and coat (hats, scarves and gloves may also be worn).

Should you prefer for your child not to attend this free event, please let their class teacher know in writing by Friday 1st December so that alternative arrangements can be made for them in school.

We are really looking forward to seeing the Christmas performance and sharing some photographs of the day with you via our school website and/or Seesaw.

Kind regards,

H M Bentley (Mrs)

Principal

Principal: Mrs H M Bentley BEd (Hons) PQHNI